
BECTU believes that crew who have worked a five-day week 
should have a full 59-hour break before returning to work

NO THANKS!

FRATURDAY  
WORKING?



BECTU will always press for fair weekly turnaround breaks 
because family life is important to our members. Friday’s shift 
shouldn’t creep into Saturday!

This is all the more damaging in an industry where the working day 
is regularly more than 12 hours - longer in many departments.

We believe that crew who have worked a 
five-day week should have a 59-hour break 

and 35 hours on a six-day week before 
returning to work. 

We arrived at the figure of 59 hours by adding 
the weekend, 48 hours, to 11 hours - the legal 
minimum break between working days.

BECTU is urging members in all sectors to 
resist engagements where the end-of-week 
breaks are shorter than this.

If film and TV crew work together, 
we can protect our weekly turnaround.

#eyeshalfshut
Join our campaign to challenge the long-hours 

working culture – sign the petition at bit.ly/eyes-petition


